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PRESS RELEASE 
Dated Tura, the 3rd May, 2023. 

 
    The Press Release which is circulating in the social media dated                      

25th April, 2023 concerning SSLC and HSSLC (Arts) 2023 results is FAKE. The public are 

advised not to take note of the same. Once MBOSE decides to declare the results, wide 

publicity is usually given in the press and other media one or two days prior to the date 

fixed for the results. 

 
   
 
 
 

(T.R. Laloo) 
Controller of Examinations, 

Meghalaya Board of School Education, 
Tura. 
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